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Tiowero:ton Committee 
Representative Named  

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 10, Kenténha/October 2006) The Tiowero:ton Committee, of 
the MCK’s Lands Unit, would like to congratulate Steven Horn on becoming the 
successful candidate for the position of Alternate Tiowero:ton Community 
Representative. A total of 96 votes were cast Friday, October 6, at the 
Kahnawá:ke Services Complex. 
 
Mr. Horn will begin his duties at this week’s (tentatively scheduled) Tiowero:ton 
Committee Meeting.  
 
Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Tara McComber, Lands Unit at 450-638-8244. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Rickey Rice, Communications Officer 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
(450) 632-7500 
 
  
 


